MEMORANDUM

TO: ASSOCIATION MEMBERS OF BAYVIEW COURT H.O.A.
FROM: API PROPERTY MANAGEMENT - PATRICIA
SUBJECT: SATELLITE DISH INSTALLATION

bATE: 5/29/2017

CC: FILE

Please be advised that prior to any satellite dish installation, management must be contacted
and the needed forms must be completed and in returned to our office. Please include
pictures of “dish” planned installation location. Under no circumstances will roof
installation be allowed.

We appreciate your continued support of the Association and if you have any questions
please contact Patricia at (949) 363.7255.

Thank you.



